Comment from Michael Marcellus

Posted by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration on Jun 10, 2021

| am FOR allowing cars and trucks to have electronic side mirrors. With electric vehicles and
large screens we need more aerodynamic cars and internal screens with cameras are safer,
provide larger viewing areas, and allow a better driving experience. Please update this old rule.



